Regular Monthly Meeting September 12, 2001

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was weld on Wednesday, September 12, 2001, 3:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg second to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to approve the David and Rosemarie Kineston Subdivision, contingent upon the satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Department.

Public Comment:

Mr William Alexander, asked to have blacktop placed along the shoulder at the intersection of Old Princeton Road and Rt 65. Questioned what is being paved this year and if trash could be picked up along Denny Drive.

Mr Paul Klabon, asked when the Woodland Hills project would begin, and why was the meeting time changed.

Mr. Sam Garver, asked the status of the police department renovations and bond, to watch for dumping behind the Lawrence Village Plaza, and more effort to slow down traffic.

Mr. Bob Hinton, asked if a traffic signal is being considered at the intersection of Casade Street and E. Washington Street.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.

Mr David Dowell: asked if the police department was equipped with a night vision device, and asked the speed limit on 422.

Mr. William Alexander: Commented on the grounds keeping efforts in the front of the building.